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I am in opposition to SB 243. I don't see how this keeps guns out of the hands of 

those who would use them to commit crimes. I do see yet another attempt to restrict 

law abiding voters who want to protect themselves from the criminals that M110 

invited to come to Oregon. With police forces at an all time low & a state that is 

unwilling to deport ILLEGALS, who are criminals, why is the State restricting law 

abiding citizens from defending themselves & their property? How much is this 

program going to cost & why are you wasting the state police's time with harassing 

citizen's 2nd amendment rights? If the State is so short of budget then this should not 

be considered at all. 


